
Hello 4th Graders! 

 

Happy April! I miss you all and think about you every day. I 
hope that you are all doing well. Remember, you can always 
email me or we can set up a Zoom meeting to check in! 

 

This week I have a fun Scavenger hunt for you! Using the 
board below, your challenge is to use your 5 senses each day 
to find the items listed. Check them off as you go! This 
activity will help you practice your mindfulness skills, which 
are so important especially during a time like this when 
things are a bit different than usual!  

 

Take some pictures as you complete the challenge and 
email them to me. I would love to see what you are all up to! 
I may even post a few on my Twitter page, @MissKPicha! 

 

Please let me know if you need anything, I am here for you. 

 

Love,  

Miss Picha 

 

 



 
 


